
This is to witness
that on the 3rd day of May 2007   
Tel Aviv University bestowed the

upon

Marcia L. Warner
Executive Director

New York State/American Program, Sackler School of Medicine

in recognition
of her remarkable contribution for over two decades to medical education in Israel and 

the United States; her nurturing of the Sackler School of Medicine’s New York State/American 
Program, which has become closely identified with her leadership; her indefatigable role 

in the training and successful careers of hundreds of talented physicians; and

in special recognition 
of the high standards and stellar international reputation she has achieved for 

the Program; her continuing activities in promoting TAU medical studies in North America; and 
her personal and professional dedication to enhancing the scientific and academic 

standing of the University and Israel.   

Professor Itamar Rabinovich
President

Marcia L. Warner


